Joshua Jackson
Brunswick
LD 1637

I write to voice my wholehearted support for Senator Daughtry’s proposed bill to give
Brunswick residents a say in what happens in the former Navy base. Do not allow us
to be left out of this process. Nobody cares more—or will be more affected by—the
future of this base than Brunswick residents.



